
A Safer Neighbourhood Board public meeting

Tuesday 18 August 2015
6.30pm – 8.30pm (doors open at 6.00pm)

The Langley Hall
Aberfeldy Street, Poplar, E14 0QD

• Your chance to meet the Police Borough Commander and the
Head of Safer Communities, to discuss key policing and
community safety issues

• A great opportunity for local people to share their experiences
and views

• Promote and raise awareness of current action being taken to
address key issues

• All residents welcome

For further information please phone Jon Shapiro on 07811 482731
or email jon.shapiro@o2.co.uk

Residents’ Question Time
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Organised by the Tower Hamlets
Safer Neighbourhood Board

The event is funded by the Mayor’s Office for Policing and Crime and organised by the 
Tower Hamlets Safer Neighbourhood Board.
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